
First Annual KES  

Turkey Trot 
 

 Let’s exercise our Math brains to get ready 

for the holidays with a Freckle Math Competition! 

 
Here are the rules: 

 

 Try to practice on Freckle Math for at least 15 minutes 

per day or more! You can practice both at school and at 

home. The goal is to have the most minutes of Math 

practice from November 3rd to November 30th. We will 

track your minutes for you, just log on and practice!  

 

The top 3 students from each grade level to spend the 

most minutes practicing Math in Freckle will earn a Chick-

Fil-A lunch with Mrs. Tucker!  

 

The top class from each grade level will earn a 

popcorn party & extra recess!  

 

Gobble, Gobble Dolphins! 


